
 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE                                   JANUARY 2023                                                                     

 

Don't forget- mail a check for Chapter dues made out to EAA Chapter 153 for $20 to  

Scott Taylor, 9S027 Aero Drive, Naperville, IL. 60564 

...include your contact info. 
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CHAPTER 153  
Hello EAA 153 members and guests, 
 

We hope you and your families are all well and enjoying Winter.  
We had a very interesting and fun holiday dinner gathering and we really want to thank 
Ron for his great presentation on 'Warbirds'. His commitment to Aviation, our Chapter 
and the EAA Warbirds program is top notch. 
 

Our upcoming presentation and meeting will begin at 6:30 on January 13th in the lower 
level meeting room at Schaumburg Airport. We will host the chili cook-off where we will 
sample some of the best chili in the area and then enjoy a birthday cake to celebrate our 
chapters forming in January of 1963. We will supply plates, spoons and drinks. So be sure 
to come hungry. Feel free to create your own best version of chili to share with the group 
and we will then offer prizes to all the cooks. After that we will have an open style Forum 
discussion and go around the room hearing what everyone's favorite one or two aircraft 
are and why. This could be your idea of your own personal use favorites or just the great-
est planes that you've ever admired. If everyone explained their reasons for their deci-
sions it might help some other members who are trying to decide what to buy or build for 
their dream machine. You may have too many favorites, so please limit it to 2. After that 
Forum we will go around the room again and discuss everyone's progress on their aircraft 
projects, flying trips, believable stories or maybe bring any show and tell items to show 
us. And then we could try to finish the cake, coffee and the chili. 
 

Remember in January there are a lot of Education events going on including the EAA 
Builder Forums at the end of January and the Aviation Conference put on by the 99s on 
January 28th. 
 

Remember that our chapter has some tools to loan out to members.  
The membership form is attached or you can pay for 2023 dues at an upcoming meeting.  
Please feel free to submit any ideas you have for future topics and please consider writing 
an interesting story or helpful tips to put in the newsletter.  
Also if you have your airplane photo ready and you would like it showcased on our web-
site, then send me a nice picture of it.  
 

Thank you to all of you for being part of our great EAA chapter 153!  I hope we can pass 
our Chapter along to future generations and that they are still thriving after 60 more 
years. I hope they have a big cake then! Imagine what they will be flying! 
 

Thank you to Madeleine for doing our newsletter each month. 
 

See you soon and stay safe.      Bob    



 

 

 

 

 
EAA CHAPTER 153 

OFFICERS                         
AND DIRECTORS 

 
 
Bob Brandt-President 
cessna1801954@yahoo.com 
847-274-3193 
 
Bob Meyers-Vice President-                             
Technical Counselor 
n982sx@gmail.com 
312-953-2513 
 
Scott Taylor-Treasurer 
taylorsr@core.com 
630-999-1372 
 
Glenn Lubin-Secretary 
glenn.lubin21@gmail.com 
847-980-2861 
 
Jim Fall-Director 
jtfall@att.net 
847-977-0123 
 
Jim Wachs-Director  
Jameswachs@att.net           
920-251-1215  
 
Brian Norquist-Director 
thenorq@gmail.com 
352-235-9464 
 

Steve Weinstock-Director 
efdsteve@aol.com              
630-805-3211 
 

Martin Horn-Director        
aero-pa@foxvalley.net        
224-587-8086 
 
Cissy Rawlings-Director    
wonderplane@sbcglobal.net 
847-361-6666 
 
Jake Silker-Director      
jakesilker@gmail.com        
847-970-1747 
 
Sebastian Saavedra-Director   
citywingschicago@gmail.com 
331-205-8012 

 

  Time to celebrate  
***************** 

 

JANUARY 13, 2023  
 

153 TURNS 60 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Chicago Area 99s invite you  to 

join in a day of Safety 
 
 

IFR/VFR/Flying Companion 
and Aviation Expo 

 
Wings credit classes  

Aviation Vendors 
Old and new friends 

 

Renaissance Glenview Hotel 
1400 Milwaukee Ave 

Glenview, IL 
 

JANUARY 28, 2023     8am to 4pm     
Lunch available for purchase 

Join us for a chili cook off and birthday cake                                           

celebrate your Chapter’s long years of success 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Schaumburg  Airport    

 

 

 

Home of EAA    

Chapter 153 

 

DECEMBER MEETING HIGHLIGHTS  

IF YOU WEREN’T THERE, YOU MISSED OUT! 



EAA CHAPTER 153 NEWSLETTER 
 

EDITOR MADELEINE MONACO    99mjm@sbcglobal.net 

PRESIDENT BOB BRANDT  847-274-3193  info.eaa153@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Meetings: Every 2nd Friday  

 

 

Schaumburg Airport - Lower Level  
905 W Irving Park Rd 
Schaumburg, IL 60193 

 

   

HAPPY 60th 

BIRTHDAY   

FRIDAY,  JANUARY 13                                                                                                          

EAA 153  

is  

60 years old 

mailto:info.eaa153@gmail.com

